Harcourt Home and School Association
May 16, 2011
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you parents who helped, over the past several years, by making Home and School a fun and enjoyable time. Without all your hard work and dedication, it’s hard to say what would have been for our children. It’s not only made us stronger as a whole, but allowed an open communication between home and school issues.
Now down to the nitty-gritty. As most of you know, this is my final year at Harcourt School. It is also Lisa Daigle’s and Shelly Wellman’s last year. All three of us are on the Home and School Executive Committee. This now puts a lot of pressure on you parents to help continue this crucial organization. These three positions must be filled by the end of this school year. Without someone stepping up to the plate, your children will pay the consequences, first by not having a hot lunch program at the school and second, by having less school trips, pizza parties and the many, many other things that the Home and School Association does to make our school the awesome place that it is. 
Please don’t allow this to happen, for everyone’s sake (students, teachers, secretary, custodian), everyone would feel the effects.
Geraldine Lemon has generously agreed to take on the position of treasurer. This is, by far, the most labour intensive position. 
The three positions open are 
1. President – to help organize and run 4-5 meetings per year and plan fundraising.
2. Vice President - to step in if the president is unable to be there and help plan fundraisers.
3. Secretary – take minutes at the meetings, help plan fundraisers.
Geraldine has been with the association for two years and will help guide you all through this transition period, and as past president you may call me at any time for any questions or concerns. I will make sure you have all the tools and information you will need to continue to make the Harcourt Home and School Association as successful as it has been in the past several years. Also, Brenda Fahey (school secretary) has been part of Home and School for many years. She will help you in any way. You will not be alone in this venture!! Please think hard about putting your name in for one of these positions, don’t allow all our hard work and dedication go to waste. YOUR CHILDREN NEED YOU! 
Thanks for listening and I hope to hear from you soon concerning this very important matter. There will be a meeting soon to elect our new executive committee. Stay tuned...notices will go home soon.

Sincerely
Juanita Beers-Thompson
785-9006 home
785-4006 school                                


